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In January 2023 it was announced that gINT and 
HoleBase would begin a retirement phase for support. By 
January 2026, support for gINT and HoleBase will end. 
This announcement was made with a three-year transition 
period to help users make an informed choice on their 
Geotechnical Information Management system. 

This presentation will review the retirement timeline, as 
well as address options with OpenGround and migration 
paths for current gINT and HoleBase users. A high 
level overview of OpenGround will be given to introduce 
attendees to what OpenGround is. 

We will conclude with an open Q&A. This is your 
opportunity to ask specific questions to Seequent team 
members whose focus is OpenGround.
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